Evansville-Vaﬁderburgh County
Building Authority

1 NW Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Room 317, Admin Bldg.
- Evansville IN 47708
(812) 4355801 FAX: (812) 435-5994

Memo

To: All Elected Officials & Department Heads
From: Dave Rector, General Manag

Date:  10/14/2011

Re: Back 40 Parking

Beginning Monday, October 17, 2011, we will be making some
modifications in the “Back 40” parking lot. There may be an occasional
disruption of traffic flow or temporary loss of some parking spaces
through November 4, 2011.

If you are unable to find a parking space during this period of time you
may park in the Sycamore garage for free by showing your employee
identification badge.

At the completion of this phase of the project there will be an additional
250 parking spaces in the “Back 40" area.

Please call if you have any questions.



